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Newsletter – 23rd February 2024 

Cylchlythyr – 23rd Chwefor 2024 

 

Value for this half term is Responsibility 

 

 

Gwerth yr hanner tymor hwn yw Cyfrifoldeb 
 

 
INSET DAYS 

Friday 24th May 2024 
Friday 21st June 2024 

mailto:Garntegschool.office@torfaen.gov.uk
http://www.garntegprimary.co.uk/


   

 

   

 

Friday 19th July 2024 
 

 

February Diary 

 

March Diary 

 
 

 

Egg-Citing Easter Raffle 

We’re thrilled to announce the launch of our egg-citing Easter Raffle at Garnteg Primary School! 

We would be very grateful for any Easter egg donations, if you or a company you know can donate 

any prizes, they would be greatly received.  



   

 

   

 

 

Raffle Ticket Sales: Tickets will go out next week. Please return them with your names and 

contact details. 

 

Raffle Drawing: The much-anticipated raffle will take place on Thursday 21st March.  

 

All funds raised from this will directly contribute to resources for our children. Your generosity 

and participation are greatly appreciated. 

 

Nursery April Intake 2024 

Croeso I Meithrin am Ysgol Gynradd Garnteg!   

We are looking forward to welcoming our Nursery intake for April 2024.  

We look forward to meeting parents / carers and the children at our settling in and information 

sharing event on Wednesday 20th March at 3:30pm. You will have the opportunity to meet the 

Nursery team, spend time in the setting and access information as well as enjoying refreshments.   
 

Reading Cafes for Parents / Carers 

Join us for a literary adventure at Garnteg Primary School! We're excited to announce our upcoming class 

Reading Cafés, where you can immerse yourselves in the joy of reading alongside your child/children. On the 

specified dates and times, we welcome you to the classroom to explore fun reading activities and strategies. 

There will be beverages, opportunities to engage in conversations and even meet our beloved School Mascot! 

It's a fantastic opportunity to foster a love for reading both in School and at home. Please let us know if 

you can attend by responding via Class Dojos. Let the reading festivities begin! 
 

 

Monday 26th February for Class 7  2:15pm – 3:00pm 

 

Parent Workshops 

Our next reading workshop session is Monday 26th February 2024, and spaces are still available. 

It is aimed to help you assist your child with reading using the reading methods we use at Garnteg, 

and help your child improve their reading skills.  Please make sure to book your space.  

       
 



   

 

   

 

We will be holding a wellbeing workshop on Monday 4th March 

2024 from 9am – 10:30 am. Details are below. If you would like to 

register, visit https://signup.com/go/HttUPPO  

 

Parent Consultations 

On Tuesday 12th 

March and 

Wednesday 13th 

March we will be 

holding parent 

consultations. More 

details will be 

announced soon. As 

usual there will be 

Usbourne books in the 

hall selling and taking orders of some amazing books that 

will make great Easter gifts. Details are on the attached 

flyer. 

 

School Menu 

Our Autumn/Winter Menu is below. Next week is Week 2 

 
 

https://signup.com/go/HttUPPO


   

 

   

 

Thank you to those that have already returned your 

slips and money for flowers. There is still time to place 

orders with the potential of purchasing more on the 8th 

March 2024, afterschool. Final orders need to be in by 

Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 

 ATTENDANCE 
 

 
 

Attendance Winners 5th – 9th February 2024 
Congratulations to Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks who were Foundation phase attendance winners 
with 93.7 % and congratulations to Dosbarth 9 Mr Phillips who were Key Stage 2 attendance 

winners with 98.4% 
 

WELL DONE!         DA IAWN! 
 

This week’s attendance figures are 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class Percentage Year 

% 

Overall 
Class 

 

Percentage 

Nursery  0 86.4 
3 90 

6 88.3 

Reception 91.4 
1 94.6 7 91.6 

2 88 
4 96 

8 93.9 

Year 1 93.3 
3 92.9 9 98.4 

4 97.8 
5 96.3 

10 94.8 

Year 2 91.8 
5 87.1 11 97.6 

  
6 92.3 

12 92.8 

    13 91.9 

Statutory School age attendance for the year, to date is 92.45 % 

 

 

Seren Yr Wythnos 2024 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 
Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 



   

 

   

 

Nursery – Mrs Attewell AM – Darcy-Mae 

PM- Aurora 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Idris 

Dosbarth 1 – Mr Tully Darcie-Leigh Dosbarth 8 – Miss Channing Jenson & Freya 

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton Sophia-Lily Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Jaydee-Leigh 

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Brown Harley Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya Archie 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks George Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Messore Zac 

Dosbarth 5 – Mr Key Caleb Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee Lawrence 

Dosbarth 6 – Miss Williams Tomos Dosbarth 13 - Mrs Parker-Evans Lily 



   

 

   

 

Nursery – Gwaith Ardderchog Meithrin! What a fantastic week we have had learning the story The Three Little Pigs. 

We have been retelling the story in lots of different ways and building the houses. Da Iawn! We have also been 

practising our songs for the school Eisteddfod next week! We have loved receiving your craft entries! Remember to 

bring them in by next week ready for the competition! A reminder that the children can wear a Welsh costume/t-

shirt/jumper to celebrate our Eisteddfod on Friday 1st March. Diolch and have a lovely weekend! 😊  

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – Gwych everybody! Another fantastic week of learning for Reception. This week we have been hard 

at work preparing for our Eisteddfod Celebration on Thursday and Friday next week. These days give us the 

opportunity to dress up in Welsh costumes /clothing or their house colours. We can’t wait to celebrate our Welsh 

locality together under our topic ‘Dw I'n byw’. It is brilliant to see so many entries come in for the craft competition. 

Please check class dojo for details. Diolch, enjoy the weekend and please keep up reading at home! 

 

Dosbarth 3 –  Ffantasteg Dosbarth Tri! You have had a fantastic first week back from half term. This week we have 

been finishing our wonderful work for the Eisteddfod which is taking place on Thursday 29th  February and Friday 1st 

March next week. The children can either wear Welsh themed clothing or dress in their house colours on these days. 

The children have also been working hard practising for our class assembly which is taking place on Thursday 7th 

March. We cannot wait to welcome you in to see our performance of our concert named after our current topic ‘Fy 

ardal i'. Please may we ask you continue to practise your spellings, read your home reading books and practise your 

word grids. Thank you for you continued support, we hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – Bendegedig Dosbath 4 & 5! Another amazing week where we have been looking at our school 

Eisteddfod entries and working really hard on our artwork. This week we have been looking at marbling in art and how 

to use metal wire to support a 3d sculpture. Craft entries can still be brought into school up to Wednesday next 

week. A reminder that children can wear their house colours or Welsh clothing on Thursday and Friday next week. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Dosbarth 6 & 7 – Bendegedig pawb for an amazing start to the term. You have been working hard on your 

Eisteddfod work in class and it has been wonderful to see your lovely craft from home to. Just a reminder the 

reading cafe in Dosbarth 7 for parents/careers or family members at 2;15pm-3.00pm.  A reminder that the children 

can wear a Welsh costume/t-shirt/jumper to celebrate our Eisteddfod. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9 – Ardderchog pawb for a wonderful first week back. You’ve had a fantastic week showing off your 

creative flairs, preparing our entries for our school Eisteddfod next week. Just a reminder that reading books and 

home learning logs still need to be brought back in regularly – thank you to those of you who do this weekly. A 

reminder that the children can wear a Welsh costume/t-shirt/jumper to celebrate our Eisteddfod. Home crafts 

need to be brought in by Wednesday at the latest please, ready for judging – they can be brought in sooner if ready. 

Have a lovely weekend, we will see you Monday.  

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – Arddechog pawb for another wonderful week of learning in Blywddyn 5.  You all enjoyed your 

first swimming session this week and did really well! You have all worked hard completing your Eisteddfod entries this 

week and have produced very creative and high quality pieces of work, bendigedig!  A reminder that Eisteddfod craft 

entries can be brought in at the beginning of next week to be entered into the Eisteddfod competition – each entry 

receives 2 points just for entering!  Children can wear a Welsh themed outfit or their house colours next Thursday 

and Friday to celebrate the Eisteddfod.  Have a wonderful weekend! 

 



   

 

   

 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – Da iawn blwyddyn chwech, another wonderful week of learning! This week we have practised 

fractions and equivalent fractions and have been creating lovely pieces of work for the eisteddfod.  Please could all 

craft entries for the Eisteddfod be returned by Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
Target by end 

of year 

Current 

percentage  
to date 

3 95 90 

4 94 95.6 

5 94 91.1 

6 93 92.5 

7 95 90.9 

8 95 92.7 

9 95 94 

10 93 90.3 

11 93 93 

12 95 92.7 

13 95 94.2 
 

 

Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 


